
 

Adress 

International Federation of Surveyors, FIG 

Kalvebod Brygge 31-33 

DK-1780 Copenhagen V DENMARK 

 

The request to appoint our member Mikael Lilje, as an honorary member of FIG from 
Samhällsbyggarna in Sweden 

 

Our member, Mikael Lilje, has over the years been very involved in the international organization 
FIG, see appendix 1. Through his commitment, he has moved our common issues forward, which has 
been of great benefit to us as a member but also to FIG as an organization.  

In his commitment, Mikael often has a focus on doing the job together, that everyone should be 
involved, which we are sure was also his driving force in FIG, in all his different positions as the 
attached CV, appendix 1, shows. 

We have gone through the various requirements for appointing honorary members of FIG. As far as 
we can understand, Mikael meets all the requirements. 

Considering the work Mikael has done for FIG over many years, we nominate Mikael Lilje to be 
appointed an honorary member of FIG. 

 

 

Samhällsbyggarna, Stockholm 2025-01-31 

 

 

Joanna Messmer   
CEO, Samhällsbyggarna   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Appendix 1 

 

Involvement of Mikael Lilje 

 

1998 - 2002; Secretary for FIG Commission 5 

2002 – 2008; Co-chair of the FIG Commission 5 working group “Reference Frame in Practice”. 

2009 - 2010: Chair elect for FIG Commission 5 

2011 - 2014: Chair FIG Commission 5 

2015 - 2018: Chair FIG Task Force on Commission Structure 

2017 - 2024: Vice President FIG and member of FIG Council 

 

Among other responsibilities 

FIG representative to the UN-OOSA between 2010 - 2019 

Initiating the FIG Technical Seminars on Reference Frame in Practice. First was held in at the FIG 
Working Week in Rome 2012 and has been held at least annually since then 


